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6 June 2024 
 

Dear Park Mead Families and Friends, 
 

SPORTS DAY – Friday 14 June 2024 
 

Our Park Mead Sports Day takes place next Friday. Please come and join us for this fun, summer event. 
 

Parents / Carers are invited to bring a picnic to have with their child/ren at the end of our sports activities between 
12 – 12.50pm.  A member of staff will be with the children whose parents/carers are unable to attend the picnic. 
 

Please note, only school packed lunch will be available from the kitchen that day. 
 

All pupils will need to come to school in their PE kit, along with a water bottle and hat. Please apply sun cream before 
school. We will also have a water refill station for the morning. 
 

After dropping off in the morning, please follow the signs and make your way to the field via the car park.  To avoid 
congestion in the lane, please note there is additional parking available at BEDES.  Please be mindful that the 
children’s activities wont be starting until 9.30am. 
 

The Friends will be offering the following refreshments, booked in advance via ParentPay: 
 

 Bacon Butties (on arrival) - £3.00 

 Cream Tea (sconce, cream, jam, butter, tea/coffee) - £4.00 

 Ice Lolly - £1.00 
 

There will also be tea, coffee and a range of cold drinks available to purchase on the day so please bring some cash 
with you. 
 

There will be a parents’ race, so please bring your trainers! 
 

Please can I remind you that vaping is not acceptable on school grounds and dogs are not allowed on site.   
 

At 1pm, the end of lunch, all children will return to their classrooms to be registered. However, if you should wish to 
take your child/ren home after registration then please make your way to the front entrance KS1 playground and we 
will dismiss them to you after you have signed them out on the forms provided.  
 

We hope it will be a memorable, fun morning!  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Heidi West 
Head of School 

mailto:office@parkmead.e-sussex.sch.uk
https://parkmeadprimary.eschools.co.uk/

